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The Administration Committee has not met since the last Board meeting, so there is no new news to 

report from that quarter.   

The ongoing discussions about how to preserve MPLA records took a summertime hiatus; I hope to 

convene a small task force/ad hoc committee to address this lingering question about the transition 

from analog to digital file preservation for the Association in the coming months.   

I have continued to sit in on Association strategic planning activities as I can, and find the input from 

each group to be enlightening and inspiring.  My kudos to Eric and Mickey who are partnering so well to 

direct the future of MPLA!! 

I have continued to sit in on conference planning meetings as I can, and I very much look forward to my 

state hosting our joint conference in just over six weeks! 

Respectfully submitted, 

Annie Epperson, Past President 


